
 City of Stevenson 
  Public Works Department 

 

    (509)427-5970                                     7121 E Loop Road, PO Box 371 
                       Stevenson, Washington 98648 

 

TO: Patricia Bailey, WA State Dept. of Ecology 
   
FROM: Frank Cox, Mayor 

 Eric Hansen, Public Works Director 
 

DATE: 4/25/2017 

SUBJECT: Notice of Violation 

Mrs. Bailey, 

This letter serves as a written follow up to the Notice of Violation that the City of Stevenson received on 
April 7, 2017.  Enclosed you will find a compliance schedule that we have developed with the assistance 
of our consultants, Tetratech.  We feel this schedule is aggressive, yet achievable.  The Stevenson City 
Council reviewed this schedule on March 16, 2017, and has directed staff to update them on the 
progress made at every City Council meeting. 

Feel free to direct any questions to Eric Hansen, Public Works Director. 

 

 

 

Frank Cox       Eric Hansen 

Mayor, City of Stevenson     Public Works Director 

 

 

 

 

 

Enclosed:  Wastewater Compliance Schedule 


